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Tuesday 9th July, 2024 

Parent and Carer Update 

CRC Article 28 – All children have the right to a good quality education.   

CRC Article 19 – All children have the right to be safe. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Important Dates for your Diary 

Our last day of the Summer Term is Friday 19th July.  We return for the Autumn Term on Thursday 5th September 

2024. 

New Class Information for September 

As we approach the end of the Summer Term, there will soon to be lots of information to share with you in 

readiness for the new term ahead, in September.   

On Tuesday 16th July, parents and carers will receive a sealed envelope, sent home with children, containing the 

following information: 

 Your child’s end of year report; 

 Transition information regarding the details of your child’s new class for September; 

 Relevant assessment information, for example, the Y1 Phonics Check, the Y4 Multiplication Tables 

Check, Y6 SATs Results. 

New Starter Parent and Carer Meetings for Nursery and Reception Children 

 New Starters to Reception – Parent Meeting – Wednesday 17th July – 4.15 p.m.  Please head to the Small 

Building Hall; 

 New Starters to Nursery – Parent Meeting – Thursday 18th July – 4.15 p.m.  Please head to the Small 

Building Hall. 

Transition Morning for Current Children in School -  Nursery to Y5 

 Children in our current Nursery to Year 5 classes, will have a transition morning in their new classes, with 

their new teachers, on Wednesday 17th July, a.m. 

 New starters to our Reception Class will have a transition morning in our Reception Classes, on 

Wednesday 17th July, 9.45 – 11.00 a.m.  Please head to our Reception Class Entrance on Oxford Street 

- (just next to our school field at the end of Oxford Street).  If your child already attends our Nursery, and 

they are due to start Reception Class in September, our staff will ensure that your child is taken from 

Nursery, to their Reception transition session, and back again.   
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Lost Property 

We are currently tidying all of our remaining Lost Property uniform items in school.  Any unclaimed Lost Property 

uniform items will be incorporated into our spare school uniform stock at the end of this term. 

If you think that you have any items in Lost Property, please let a member of staff know by Wednesday 17th July. 

Sports Days 

We have been lucky enough to have managed two Sports Days so far with blue skies and sunshine!  We are 

hoping that the weather is kind for the remainder of our Sports Days; everything crossed! 

In the event of wet weather, we will inform parents as soon as possible via text message. 

Traffic and Parking 

Please ensure that cars are not parked on yellow lines around school and on Byerley Road.  We have had some 

instances where emergency vehicles have not been able to access a clear road due to cars being parked on 

yellow lines.  We thank you for your support with this. 

 

As always, should you have any questions, please do let us know by contacting our School Office, or emailing 

us at timothyhackworthschool@durhamlearning.net  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton   Mrs. S. Simpson-May   

Head Teacher                Deputy Head Teacher    
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